Republic of the Philippines
North Eastern Mindanao State University

MEMORANDUM FROM THE OFFICE THE PRESIDENT
No. fokls 5. 2025

TO: Guidance Personnel Across NEMSU Campuses

DATE: February 5, 2025 2 onrnn

SUBJECT: CORRIGENDUM TO MEMORANDUM NO. 0059, S. 2025, RE: FIRST
QUARTER WORKSHOP AND ASSESSMENT OF GUIDANCE
PROGRAMS AND SERVICES

Greetings of peace and solidarity.
Please be advised of the following amendment to Memorandum No. 0059, s. 2025:

The First Quarter Workshop and Assessment of Guidance Services and
Programs, initially set for February 7, 2025, has been rescheduled to Wednesday,
February 12, 2025 This adjustment is necessary to allow sufficient time for the
preparation of essential data and matenals, ensuring the workshop's successful
execution in accordance with the agenda.

All other provisions of the original memorandum remain unchanged.
For your information and strict compliance.

For the grassroots and in the spirit of vibrant leadership,
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